

TO: SACRS ADMINISTRATORS

FROM: Sulema Peterson, SACRS Executive Director

SACRS "WHAT'S NEW" REMINDER - ANNUAL CONFERENCES RE:

Please send your System "What's New" update for the SACRS Annual Conference packets no later than the following due dates to SACRS at <a href="mailto:sacrs.org">sacrs.org</a>.

- SPRING CONFERENCE DUE by APRIL 1
- FALL CONFERENCE DUE by OCTOBER 1

If you require additional information or a sample of a past "What's New" submissions, please contact our office.

Thank you,

~Sulema Peterson **SACRS** Executive Director